
Benton County Genealogical Society
General Meeting Minutes - 10: 30am, Sat. Nov 11, 2023

www.bcgs-oregon.org

President: George Davidson called the meeting to order and welcomed members
and several guests.  

1.  The October General Meeting minutes were approved.  George posted the
October minutes to the BCGS society website.
2.  Next Board meeting is Friday Dec. 1, 2023, at 1:00pm in the Annex.
3.  Next General meeting is Saturday Dec. 9, 2023, at 10:30am in the Historical
Museum 2nd floor.  An elevator is near the front door.
4.  The Nov/Dec Newsletter was emailed to BCGS members and is posted on our
BCGS website.

Vice President: Kathryn Moss announced Brent Bunker will present a Christmas
program in December.  A potluck at the Annex will follow the program.

Treasurer/Finance: Lois reported we have about $48,000 in our account and our
finances look good.

Membership: Connie reported 16 members renewed their membership.

New or Unfinished Business: None

Program:   Kathryn introduced our speaker for today. Payton James-Ambert Ph.D.
presented “Getting Started Sorting, Organizing and Documenting DNA Matches:
the Leeds Method and other Goodies.”

Refreshments are at the Annex.  Also excess books were for sale for $1 and $2 in
the Annex.  Some are like new.

Respectfully submitted
Linda Olsen
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